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Weekly Update 
Date: 10.11.2022 

Issue: No 7 

 
Dear Riverley Families, 
 
I hope you are all well as I share my weekly update with you. 
 
Family Consultations  
You will have received a letter this week regarding Family Consultation Evenings which will take place on the 
following days.  
 
Wednesday 23 November 2022 – 15:40 – 19:00  

Thursday 24 November 2022 – 15:40 – 18:00 

These meetings will be taking place in person but if you would prefer a zoom meeting or a phone class we will 
of course work with you to arrange that. If these times or dates do not suit, please speak to your child’s 
teacher to arrange another time to discuss their progress. Please remember to collect your child at 15:25 on 
these days as there will be no activity clubs or tuition. Tea-time club will operate as normal.  
 
EYFS Playground  
You may have noticed that we have installed lots of new equipment in our Early Years Playground. This 
playground is our Nursery and Reception children’s outdoor classroom so we kindly ask that your child 
refrains from using any of the equipment at the beginning or end of the school day. Feel free, however, to 
utilise the main playground structure.  
 
Movie Nights  
Many thanks to our Riverley Family Association who are hosting two movie nights to fundraise for our school. 
We are very much looking forward to hosting our KS1 movie night tomorrow. There is still time to sign up to 
the KS2 movie night taking place next week. https://riverley-gst.org/bskpdf/upper-school-movie-night/  
If your child is attending the movie night tomorrow evening, remember they can bring in a cushion or pillow 
to make themselves feel cosy. 
Pick up at 17:00 will be from the following places:  
 
Year 1 – Main Hall door (1st door on the left as you enter from the front of the school)  
Year 2 – Main Hall Door (2nd door on the left as you enter from the front of the school) 
Year 3 – Main Entrance (near the office) 
 
Year 3 Families 
 
We look forward to welcoming you into school tomorrow, Friday 11 November at 09:15 for Year 3’s 
Remembrance Assembly. 
Please note that our planned trip to Hampstead Heath has been postponed due to staff shortages 
in their centre. We look forward to rescheduling in the near future. 
 
With very best wishes, 
 
Sabrina Reilly  
 
Head of School  
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Dates to Remember 

Friday 11 November  SAF closes  

Remembrance Day – Year 3 Assembly Families invited at 09:15 

RFA: Movie Night for Years  1 - 3  :15:25 – 17:00 

Monday 14 November  Year 1 trip to Asda looking at how technology is used in supermarkets 

Tuesday 15 November  Y2– Athletics Competition (selected chn) 

Y3 Trip – Museum of London 

Friday 18 November  Year 3 and 4 Athletics Competition (selected chn) 

RFA: Movie Night for Years 4 – 6 :15:25 – 17:00 

Monday 21 – Friday 25 
November 

Scholastics Book Fayre  

What better way to treat your child after Parents’ evening than with a Book ! 

Wednesday 23 November  Family Consultations until 19:00 ( No activity clubs or tuition – tea-time operates 
as normal )  

Thursday 24 November Family Consultations until 18:00 ( No activity clubs or tuition – tea-time operates 
as normal ) 

Monday 28 November –Friday 
9 December 

Swimming in the London Aquatics Centre for Year 4  

Family Volunteers Required  

Tuesday 29 November  Winter Recital at 14:15  - all welcome! 

Thursday 1 December  Christmas Fayre – 15:25 – 17:00 (No activity clubs or tuition – tea-time operates 
as normal) 

All welcome!  

Friday 2 December  Choir trip to Ely Cathedral ( selected chn) 

Tuesday 6 December  Boccia and Curling Competition ( selected chn) 

Wednesday 7 December  Years 4 – 6 Christmas Show – all welcome! 

Thursday 8 December  Christmas Jumper and Dinner Day  

A free Christmas Dinner will be provided to all children ! 

Friday 9 December  Nursery Christmas Show – 10: o0 (all Nursery children) 

Reception – Nativity – 14:15 Families welcome! 

Wednesday 14 December   R, Year 1, 2 and 3 – Christmas Show  - all welcome! 

Friday 16 December  Candlelit Carols in the Great Hall at 09:15  - All welcome! 


